Spotting signs of animals and a much-needed walk in the sun!

This week we went on a hunt for signs of animals in the school grounds.

Before we left, we thought of all the animals that we might see including foxes, ladybirds,
spiders, birds and (of course!) hedgehogs!

We talked about why we might not see all the animals - if they were shy or nocturnal, and
discussed the signs that might have been left behind instead.

We found so many signs of the animals that live around us! We saw nests, feathers, ant hills,
mole hills, and lots of rabbit and bird poo (which we did not touch!).

We left some food for any visiting birds and checked on our hedgehog house (which was sadly
empty). We have put out our camera trap near some cat food and are eagerly awaiting what
we can capture on it overnight - we will let you know!
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